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26th January 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Mrs Eeckelears will be going on her maternity leave at the end of this half term and I am delighted to 
inform you Mrs Parker has been appointed to the role of reception teacher and PPA teacher.  She will be 
joining us the week beginning 5th February to meet parents and children and I know you will join me in 
making her welcome.  Mrs Langley has given birth to a baby boy, Douglas and we send her all the very 
best. 
 
As you all know we are a ‘School Street’ and are incredibly proud of this status with only one other 
Stockport school having this in place.  However, there are a number of cars still using Broomfield Drive.  
I again ask for you to park and stride both before and after school.  Zig Zags and school markings should 
not be parked on at any time and Council parking enforcement are also monitoring this.   
 
Please ensure the office is aware if your child is on packed lunches or school dinners.  Potentially, you 
may be charged for any lunches ordered and not taken.  If you have any queries regarding your child’s 
meal pattern, please speak to the school office to check this is correct. 
 
As I have previously said, the staff have updated newsletters on the school website and the curriculum 
maps are also there detailing our curriculum content throughout the school as well as the current and 
previous newsletters. If you have any questions about anything mentioned in this letter please speak to 
me or your child’s class teacher.   
 
Year 2 are enjoying a non-uniform day today in recognition of their 100% attendance. A huge thank you 
to all the families who support us with our commitment to positive attendance and punctuality! 
 

Diary dates: 

Tuesday 6th February  Science & Computing morning 9am till 10am – parents welcome into classes 

Friday 9th February School closes for half term 

Monday 19th February Inset day 

Tuesday 20th February  School reopens to children 

Thursday 7th March  Parent’s evening 3.30 – 6.30pm 

 
 
With the warmest wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs Faryniarz 
Headteacher 
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